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To: BoardSec
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I would like to strongly protest any rate increase
proposed by Hydro One Networks Inc.

The rates we are paying at the present time are
already excessively high. We in Ontario are amongst
the highest

in North America and as a senior, I find that the
obscene wages paid to the executives of Hydro One
are the main reason we are being overcharged for the
service provided.

As an example, I have a meter on a workshop on my
property which consumes no electricity at al from
November through May. I am charged ‘delivery fees'
for unused service to the tune of $ 40.00 / month.

I would love to have anyone at Hydro One rationalize
this charge.

As a person on fixed income, along with all of the
seniors in Ontario. I suggest that you fullfill your
supposed mandate and ensure that you " provides you
with reliable energy services at reasonable cost. "
You have been failing the residents of Ontario.

David 6. Edward





